
 
 

 
 
 
 

August 22, 2019                                       CERTIFIED MAIL 9489 0090 0027 6060 6308 70           
 
The Honorable Darrell Trahan 
Mayor, City of Huntsville 
P.O. Box 549 
Huntsville, AR 72740 
 
 
RE:  NPDES Permit No.:  AR0022004, AFIN: 44-00018 
        Response to Corrective Action Plan 
   
Dear Mayor Trahan: 
 
On May 29, 2019, a letter was sent to the City of Lewisville requesting a Corrective Action Plan 
(CAP) to address the effluent violations reported by the facility.  On June 25, 2019, a CAP was 
received by the Department.  The CAP stated the facility should be back in compliance with the 
effluent limits of the Permit by March 31, 2020.   
 
The Department has reviewed the CAP and has and has the following comments:   
 

- In order to determine if a construction permit is required, please send plans and 
specifications for the installation of horizontal mixers.  This should reach the Department 
within twenty (20) calendar days of receipt of this letter.  

 
- Please send a certification of compliance to the Department on or before March 31, 2020 

stating that the corrective actions listed in the CAP submitted on June 25, 2019 have been 
completed and the facility is in compliance with the effluent limits of the Permit.   

 
Please follow the timeline and corrective actions listed in the CAP submitted to the Department on 
June 25, 2019.  If something should change with the CAP, please notify the Department as soon as 
possible.    
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, or would like to schedule 
a meeting, feel free to contact me at 501-682-0630 or you may e-mail me at allen-
daniel@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Leslie Allen-Daniel 
Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality 
 
Cc:  Chid Kwelle, ckwelle@mcce.us.com   
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